
         

 
 
 

  

Gentleshaw Primary Academy 
 
 

 

Paris Trip 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to confirm that we are proceeding with the trip to Paris for current Year 5’s 
during their final year with us, in March 2024. 
 
We now please ask for an initial deposit of £75 per child, to be paid by the end of June 2023. 
 
Please note the payment schedule below – you are welcome to turn the monthly payments 
into weekly amounts if this is more suitable for you, but we do ask that you keep up with the 
overall monthly amounts please. You are welcome to pay earlier should you wish to. 
 
 

Due Date Minimum amount 

30th September 2023 £75 

31st October 2023 £92.50 

30th November 2023 £92.50 

31st December 2023 £92.50 

31st January 2024 £92.50 

 
 
You will be invited to a parent meeting in advance of the trip, where you will learn much 
more about our Parisian plans and will have the opportunity to ask questions and raise any 
concerns or thoughts. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Genevieve Saunders 
 
Headteacher   


